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I oppose measure 201. This is bad for Oregon. If passed, the money would be poorly 

managed to further a failed  economic agenda. 

Oregon has the highest paid public school cost per student and poorest graduation 

rates in the country. Oregon has the poorest landlord tenant laws and poorest 

housing crisis. Oregon has per capita the worst crime and drug problem than other 

states. 

It’s not a money issue, it’s poor leadership. 

We need strong leadership not higher taxes to raise the bar in education and 

cleaning up our broken cities. 

I vote NO 


